
Fact Sheet: 
 

• Office building to be built in downtown Raleigh, N.C.  
• A groundbreaking ceremony will be held March 1 at 11:30 a.m. at 618 Walnut Hills Dr., 

Raleigh, N.C. 
• The building is part of a downtown redevelopment effort to keep major corporations in 

the Central City.  
• The office building will act as the new headquarters for Greenscape Inc.  
• What will occur at the groundbreaking ceremony* 
• The Carolina Redevelopment Agency is partnering to landscape the public areas around 

the building and in the surrounding streets.  
 
 
Internal Communication 
 
RE: Exciting new Greenscape space in Downtown Raleigh! 
 
Hi Greenscape Team!  
 
I am excited to announce that a new Greenscape headquarters is set to be built in downtown 
Raleigh, N.C. This is an incredibly exciting new chapter for our team and would not have been 
possible without your continuous commitment to excellence in the workplace.  
 
In celebration, I would like to invite you to join us for our groundbreaking ceremony on Friday, 
March 1 at 11:30 a.m. The ceremony will be held on the grounds of the new building at 618 
Walnut Hills Drive, Raleigh, N.C.  
 
The building is part of a downtown redevelopment effort to keep major corporations in central 
city. We are excited to be partnering with The Carolina Redevelopment Agency to landscape the 
public areas around the building, as well as in the surrounding streets. 
 
Following the ceremony, we will hear from Raleigh Mayor Mary Ann Baldwin who has played a 
major role in the development of our new facility and enjoy food and refreshments from the local 
downtown restaurant, Whiskey Kitchen.  
 
To learn more about the construction timeline and to see artist renderings of what the project will 
look like once complete please visit www.greenscape.com/new-headquarters-raleigh 
 
Best,  
 
Tom John (Company President)  
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http://www.greenscape.com/new-headquarters-raleigh

